
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC: CURRENT 
 
 
COVID-19 SOCIAL DISTANCING MEASURES & OFFICE OPERATIONS 
 
SWMCOL continues to adhere to the guidelines and restrictions issued by Government in light of the 
ongoing Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
As an essential service provider our waste collection and disposal services will continue with all 
necessary safety precautions actively in place for the safety of both our employees and clients. 
 
A large percentage of our administrative staff will be working remotely until further notice and 
unauthorized visitors to our offices are discouraged. 
 
Staff required for the coordination of the company’s financial commitments will be allowed entry to 
the office on a rostered system to ensure adherence to social distancing and safety measures. 
 
In view of the foregoing, there are likely to be delays in the processing of some deliverables and we 
seek the public’s understanding and cooperation. 
 
For information regarding a service, delivery, or payment, please convey your query via 
 

eMail:  info@swmcol.co.tt or sales@swmcol.co.tt 
Phone: 625-6678/80 or 612-7962 

 


